Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Justin Roberts <diamondback2491@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 9:52 AM

To: Van Curen, Jennifer

Ce: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Justin Wright

Subject: Re: Conoco Phillips - James E Upper Battery

Attachments: Closure Plan.docx; James E Upper - Confirmation Samples.pdf; James E Upper - Map.JPG
Jennifer

I spoke with Mike Bratcher on March 6, 2013 and presented him attached clousure plan regarding this project.
It is his opinion from the OCD's view we can close this site, as is, due to the fact all contaminants related to the
spill have been addressed and are well below closure guidelines. With this being said COPC needs your
thoughts on closing this site, or what further work needs to be done to satisfy the BLM. If further information is
nceded, please feel free to give me a call. Thanks for your time.

Justin Roberts

Diamondback Disposal Services, Inc.

575-392-9996 - Office

575-631-9586 - Cell

From: "Van Curen, Jennifer" <jvancure @blm.qov>

To: Justin Roberts <diamondback2491 @yahoo.com>

Cc: "mike.bratcher@state.nm.us" <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Justin Wright
<Justin.Wright @ contractor.conocophillips.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 5, 2013 3:06 PM

Subject: Re: Conoco Phillips - James E Upper Battery

Did you say there was an attachment??? haha

JENNIFER E VAN CUREN

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION SPECIALIST
DOI-BLM-CARLSBAD FIELD OFFICE

320 E GREENE ST. CARLSBAD, NM 88220
OFFICE- 575-234-5905

CELL -575-361-0042

FAX  -575-234-5927

On Tue, Feb 5, 2013 at 2:59 PM, Justin Roberts <diamondback2491 @ yahoo.com> wrote:

Attached for your review is the analytical and a sketch of the spill area at the James E Upper Battery.
If you have any questions please feel free 1o give me a call. Ninety percent of the spill is in what | believe to be
the old reserve pit area. [ will give you a call tomorrow to follow up.

Thank You
Justin Roberts



Diamondback Disposal Services, Inc
575-392-9996 - Office
S575-631-9586 - Ccell



